



RESOLUTION NO.__________



RE:
CERTIFICATE OF APPROVAL UNDER THE




PROVISIONS OF BETHLEHEM ORDINANCE NO.




721 AND AS AMENDED.



      WHEREAS, it is proposed to extend the hours of operation for the cart located on the sidewalk in front of 15 W. 4th St.   


NOW, THEREFORE, BE IT RESOLVED by the Council of the City of Bethlehem that a “Certificate of Approval” is hereby granted for the street vendor cart and operation.



  


Sponsored by: (s)













           (s)









ADOPTED BY COUNCIL THIS       DAY OF 








(s)















  President of Council
ATTEST:

(s)








        City Clerk

STREET VENDOR AND STREET FURNITURE COMMITTEE

CASE # 001b– It is proposed to extend the hours of operation for the cart located on the sidewalk in front of 15 W. 4th St.   OWNER/APPLICANT:  4th St. Club Entertainment LP/ Christopher Morales

The Committee upon motion by Mr. Loush and seconded by Mr. Evans adopted the proposal that City Council issue a “Certificate of Approval” for the proposed street vendor cart and business described herein: 

1. The proposal to extend the hours of operation for the cart located on the sidewalk in front of 15 W. 4th St. was presented by Christopher Morales.
2. The applicant explained that after starting his food cart business he found that there was a market for his food after the previously approved hours.  EMT workers, police, and late shift employees on their way home were regular customers after 2:30 AM.

3. The applicant asked for his hours to be extended to include 10AM to 6PM and 12AM to 4AM Monday/Tuesday through Saturday/Sunday.

4. The motion to recommend extending the hours of operation to the above times was carried by a 7 to 1 vote.  Ms. Starbuck voted against the motion because she thought the hours of operation were more appropriately set by City Council.  Ms. Pongracz voted for the motion, but stated she was very unhappy with the review procedures.  Those voting for the motion to extend the hours thought that the Street Vendor Committee opinion on the matter was important to make known to City Council even if they did not follow the recommendation.
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Date of Meeting: February 27, 2012


Title 
Street Vendor Committee Consultant


